
Caleb Wilson
Dear Friends,

     Greetings from The Land of the Unexpected! Tabitha, Cassia, and I are thrilled to announce we have successfully moved to Papua New Guinea. It took twenty-three hours of flying, twelve suitcases, and an immense amount of grace, but the Lord has brought us to our new home! Moving internationally brought great stressful challenges, but the Lord kept reminding us to keep “looking unto Jesus, the Author and Finisher of our faith.” 



     As expected, February was an extremely busy time for us. Early in the month, we attended our last mission conference on deputation. The Lord greatly blessed us there, and the church helped with many of our moving needs. After the conference, we were consumed with last-minute preparations for our move. Taxes, doctor appointments, and family visits occupied much of our time while we were waiting for our paperwork to be completed. Our visas were approved and were given to us on February 25th. As soon as we received them, we booked our plane tickets. Our journey began on March 4th. We said goodbye to family and friends and took off towards our new home. We flew from Atlanta to Los Angeles to Brisbane, Australia to Port Moresby, Papua New Guinea. God greatly blessed us with a safe and efficient trip. Once we arrived, we were met by Tabitha’s mother, who helped us get all of our luggage to the guest house where we were staying while in the city. This was her first time meeting Cassia, so she was very excited to spend time with us and help us navigate the city. After getting settled in, we immediately began working on getting established in the country. We worked on bank accounts, phone numbers, driver’s licenses, and gathering supplies all in the first few days. It was much work, but we are thankful to have had help from Tabitha’s mother along with several other fellow Christians in the city.



     On March 13th, we will leave Port Moresby, and ride six hours to the town of Kerema. It is a very small town of about 5,000 people. There, we will live for the next year to learn and train under veteran missionary John Gray. Please pray for us that we will be a help and an effective witness in Kerema. 



     God is good! Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support that have helped get us to our field. We have only been here for a few days, but it is very apparent that the field of Papua New Guinea is white unto harvest. We are grateful for God calling us to be laborers! We pray for you all, and we ask you to please continue to pray for us as we set out to win Papua New Guinea for Christ!




Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea,



Caleb, Tabitha, and Cassia Wilson
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